
Speed Limit on School Grounds 

Students and parents, please, remember that the speed limit on school grounds is 

5 miles per hour.  That speed is going to feel very slow, but it is the law.  We 

have had several issues of either parents or students going over the speed limit 

which can cause safety issues on campus.  We do not want anyone hurt.   

Watch the school zone signs on Laurel Rd and River Street.  The speed limit is 20 

mph.   Many tickets have been issued in the school zone this year so be aware. 

Or Current Resident  

School Year Office Hours 7:00 AM — 4: 15 PM 

       

Illinois Valley High School 
625 East River Street 
Cave Junction, OR 97523 
Phone: 541-592-2116 

ILLINOIS VALLEY HIGH SCHOOL 

Principal: Ms. Jo Ann  Bethany 
Vice Principal: Ms. Patty Dickens-Turk 
Athletic Director: Casey Alderson 
Office Manager:  Ms. Janie Pope  

We are on the web 

http://www.threerivers.k12.or.us/index.asp 

A BIG THANK YOU TO OUR WONDERFUL MS. BETHANY: 

Ms. Bethany gave all of her support to the new landscaping in front of the gym. 

Without her support this project would not have happened.  She wanted to break 

up the plain look of the gym and give the students, parents and staff a great new 

look to the school! 

Thank you again Ms. Bethany!!! 


